
October 14, 2022

The Milford Bank will be closing its Post Road East Office, located at 1455 Boston Post Road, Milford, CT 
on January 14, 2023 and relocating the office to 51 Roses Mill Road, Milford, CT, directly across the 
street.  

All accounts currently maintained at the Post Road East Office will be transferred to the Bank’s new 
Roses Mill Office when it opens on or around March 1, 2023. Your accounts will be transferred 
automatically. No action by you will be necessary. During the time between the closing of the Post 
Road East Office and its relocation to our new Roses Mill Office, we welcome you to bank at any of our 
remaining offices in Milford. Our Main Office, located at 33 Broad Street, is just two miles from the 
Post Road East Office. We’re here to make this transition as seamless as possible. 

We are privileged to serve the residents and businesses who have trusted us to meet their financial 
needs for over 150 years. We are proud of the assistance we have offered to the community – both 
financial and in volunteer hours - and plan to continue our long tradition of supporting the communities 
we serve. 

Your relationship is very important to us. Tina Mason, Assistant Vice President and Manager of our Post 
Road East Office, will continue to oversee your accounts and manage the Roses Mill Office when it 
opens.  She and her staff look forward to making this conversion as smooth as possible for you.  In 
addition, we would be happy to show you how to use our various technology channels such as online, 
mobile and ATM banking.  We have found that many customers enjoy and rely on the convenience of 
our e-banking services to access their accounts.   

In the meantime, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call us at 203-783-5700. 

Sincerely, 

Susan L. Shields 
President & CEO 
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